
City Board, Commission, or Civic Organization Contact Form 

Please email to Jaclyn Norton at jnorton@newtonma.gov by January 5th, 2023 

Proposed Village Center Zoning Comment Meeting. The City Council Zoning & Planning Committee will 
reserve time at their January 9th and January 23rd meetings beginning at 7:00 p.m. to hear from 
organizations.  

 

Name of Organization: ________________________________________ 

 

Name of Authorized Representative: _____________________________ 

 

Email:______________________________________________________ 

 

Phone:_____________________________________________________ 
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